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REPORT OF THE TOWN CLERK – 2019 
  

The Real ID conversion is in full swing.  All residents who wish to upgrade to a Real ID 
license can do so at Newport DMV.  As of October 1, 2020, the current old style NH 
license will no longer allow you to fly within the US. Go to www.nh.gov/dmv for more 
details. 
 
We are now accepting credit and debit cards for over the counter transactions! There is a 
minimum of $1.95 or a 2.95% processing fee.  
 
Remember to call ahead when planning to register a new car. We can provide a quote 
with the Vin # and let you know the key paperwork to bring. It’s time to register dogs and 
boats. 
 
Thank you all for the opportunity to serve as your town clerk. 
 
 
Michelle Marsh, Town Clerk 

http://www.nh.gov/dmv

